
Academically or Intellectually Gifted
Program Nominations

Would you like to nominate your child for the
Academically or Intellectually Gifted Program?

Nominations are accepted all year. Testing for grades 5-8
takes place twice during the school year.  Fall testing will

begin on October 18th.  Nominations and
parent-checklists must be in no later than 3:00 PM on
September 24th to be reviewed by the School Based

Committee for Gifted Education.

To nominate your child or for more information, please
email Hilburn’s AIG teacher, Ms. Badalamenti at

jbadalamenti@wcpss.net.
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